10 MAR 2020

File Ref: 20/00130

**Brett** 

Brett <fyi-request-12208-efeef06a@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Dear Brett

Thank you for your email of 11 February 2020, requesting:

 A copy of the test certificate that was issued for a pyrotechnic display held at Trusts Arena in West Auckland on the 26th Of January 2020. I believe it was for the Auckland Lunar Festival

We have searched the register of compliance certificates and identified the attached compliance certificate for a pyrotechnic display held at 65 Central Park Drive, which we understand is the location of the Trusts Arena, West Auckland. Some information has been withheld pursuant to section 9(2)(a) of the OIA, to protect the privacy of natural persons.

You have the right to request a review of this response by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at <a href="https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz">www.ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you require any further information please contact oia@worksafe.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Tony Hetherington Head of High Hazards Energy and Public Safety

